
 

Dear Editor, 

The Des Moines Water Works lawsuit claims that Iowa farmers have not done enough to keep 
Raccoon River clean. However, preservation of land is the livelihood of these farmers. The Iowa 
Soy Bean Association is dedicated to working with experts in the field to better their practices 
and keep Iowa’s water clean. Time and money put towards this goal ensures the clean future of 
Iowa's water. Policy and regulation aside, water quality is in all our hands. We are stronger 
together. 

Sincerely,   

Arlinda Fasliu  

Communications Director  

Iowa Soy Bean Association 
 


